Northwest Elementary School would like to invite you
to join us at our 2024 Homecoming Parade!!!

When: Saturday, September 28th
Where: Amityville Train Station at 12:00 p.m,

Who: Parents, Children, and Families

(Parents must stay with their child throughout the whole parade)

Northwest will have its very own float! This year the theme of the parade
is the Seasons. Northwest will have a float representing winter.
Marching students, parents, and staff will walk next to our float that will
identify them as Northwest participants and supporters of Amityville
Pride!

Students and parents will be marching through the Amityville Village in route to
Amityville Memorial High School.






